
  

  

Are you a veteran, or the spouse of a 

veteran who served active duty, anywhere in the 

world during World War II; the Korean Conflict; the Vietnam War Era or the 

Persian Gulf War? If so, the VA Pension Benefits could provide a significant source 

of financial assistance for the care needs of veterans and their spouses.  

VA Pension benefits are to assist veterans, and the surviving spouse of a 

veteran, who have been faced with high, out of pocket costs, associated with 

their medical care. These can include assistance provided at home, independent 

living communities, or at a skilled nursing home.  A 3-step process can determine 

if you may qualify. 

  Bremo Pharmacy would like to introduce Beth Jorgensen with Casterline 

Law Offices, PLLC.  Beth is a VA Planning Assistant, who works with John 

Casterline, and has assisted families in understanding VA Pension Benefits since 

2013.  Beth will answer your questions, set up an appointment to provide an 

overview of basic qualifications, as well as educate you and your family on the 

process involved in applying.  Along with this, you will have John Casterline, a VA 

Accredited Attorney, who will provide a free pre-qualification analysis to review 

your personal circumstances. 

   Please call (804) 859-7617, visit www.claimsupportforveterans.com or stop 

by Bremo Pharmacy for more information.  

                                           

   

“Giving you peace of mind 

by working through the 

red tape”- Beth Jorgensen  

 


